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From Our Principal . . . 

As I write this column, I have come to realize it is for 
the February newsletter. The first five months are 
gone, and we have a brief four to go. Thoughts are al-
ready turning to organizing graduation and summer 
plans. We are also in the planning stages for next year 
as re-enrollment has begun, and open enrollment will 
soon be upon us. We thank God for what has happened 
and can’t wait to see what He has in store and who he 
brings to bless our school.  
 

February always brings to remembrance Valentine’s 
Day.  In God’s love letter to us, He reminds us in 
Jeremiah 31:3: “The LORD has appeared of old to me, 
saying Yes, I have loved you with an everlasting love; 
therefore with loving kindness I have drawn you.” I 
pray we remember this immortal promise in the days 
and weeks ahead as we attempt to further our mission 
together.  
 

As always, thank you for entrusting your children to us 
every day as we partner with you to further them not 
only academically but also spiritually. 
 

        In Christ, 
     Mr. Martin 

Turn in 2018-19 Enrollment 
form to qualify for lower rates 

& be in next $200 drawings. 

 

Early Enrollment Underway 
For the 2018-2019 School Year 
(Remember: Feb. 9th is the last day 

of Early Enrollment Period) 
Early Enrollment for current students (and siblings, space 
permitting) has begun and will end at the close of school 
Fri., Feb. 9.  Our current families received their 2018-19 
enrollment packets on Jan. 4 (at carline or from the daycare 
desk).  Please be sure you have read all the inserts in your 
packets.  If you have any questions, please contact Mr. 
Martin (principal@cbcslions.com). 
 

  Three $200 Scholarship Drawings  
Again this year as an added encouragement to get your 
applications in during the Early Enrollment period, we 
have announced three $200 Tuition Scholarship drawings  
(Jan. 22, Jan. 30, & Feb. 9).  Depending on when we re-
ceive your complete application (all 7 pages and regis-
tration fee), you will be included in the drawing(s).  To 
be in the last drawing on Feb. 9, your complete applica-
tion must be in the front office by 3:00pm.  We strongly 
suggest that current families enroll promptly to ensure 
space and to take advantage  of the lower registration 
and tuition fees available through Feb. 9 (prior to the 
beginning of the Open Enrollment period).  After Feb. 9 
the Open Enrollment period begins, and these fees increase 
for everyone. 
 

Open House For Current Families  
& Prospects on Thurs., Feb. 1, 7pm  

(Earn a $25 Lunch Credit by bringing a prospect!) 
You have been invited to attend our Open House Feb. 1 at 
7pm in the gym.  Come & meet the teachers for the next 
grade up, review the upcoming curriculum, and ask ques-
tions.  Also please be thinking of friends and family mem-
bers who may be interested in CBCS for their children next 
year and invite them, too.  For each interested family you 
bring to the Open House, you will receive a $25 lunch 
credit for your student to use this year.   
        

  Referrals  
(Receive a $100 Tuition Credit for each 

family you refer & they enroll.) 
For any new family enrolling because of your recommen-
dation, you will receive a $100 tuition credit next October.  
The new family will need to attach a referral form to their 
application and follow through with the enrollment. Two 
referral forms were included in the enrollment packets, and 
extras are always available in the office. 

Important Note to Current Families:  
We will not be able to place your child’s name on the roster for next 
year if you have a past-due balance from 2017-2018.  Please bring 

your account current to avoid that situation. 

    Presidents’ Day 
    Monday, Feb. 19 

 

       (School & Daycare Closed) 

Reminder:   
Graduation Fees Due Feb. 1 
 12th Grade, $100;  K5, $35  

Conference Night  
       Thursday, Feb. 15, 4:00-6:30pm  . . . 
Our 1st-12th grade teachers will be available for conferences 
on Thursday, Feb. 15, 4-6:30pm.  Conference forms will be 
sent home soon.  If your child’s teacher does not request a 
conference but you would like one, there will be a space on 
the form for you to make that request and have the teacher 
call you to schedule it.  When arriving for the conference, 
please check in at the front office.   

 

Early Enrollment Period Ends Feb. 9th. 
 

Remember:  The Registration fee  
& Tuition rates are lower if you  

turn in your application by Fri., Feb. 9th. 
 

Open Enrollment (and higher rates for all) 
Will Begin Feb. 12th. 



 

    School Spirit Week:  “Missions - the Great Commission -  
                    Sharing Jesus” 

The fun began on Tuesday, Jan. 16, with Wacky Tacky Day, continued 
on Wednesday with Old Geezer Day,  followed on Thursday with  
Maroon & White Spirit Day, & ended Friday with PJ Day. 

 Matt. 28:18-20 

  W A C K Y 
T 
A 
C 
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Y 
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As you can “see” - the week was great fun!  There were all kinds of competitions (field games,  
posters, etc.) in addition to these special dress days.  We congratulate our four first-place division 

winners:  K-2nd: 1st Grade   Upper Elem.:  5th Grade     MS: 7th Grade   HS: 10th Grade 

The Homecoming games were Thursday night (1/18), and our Senior King & Queen  
were crowned (see their photos on page 5, with the Homecoming Court).   

Then on Saturday night, our high school students enjoyed a great Homecoming Banquet.   

 

O L D 
G E E Z E R S 

Some came 
dressed up for 

Missions Chapel, 
while others  
appeared in 
 hair rollers. 
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Others needed 
walkers  
& canes! 

            Finally:  “P J” D A Y - A favorite for many, who were happy to relax by Friday! 

K3’s show us how! 



                

Think Scrip for Your Valentine!                   
 
 
 
 

Chick-fil-A Night February 26 . . . 
Mark your calendars for our next Chick-fil-A Spirit 
Night on Mon., Feb. 26.  Thank you to Mrs. 
Young for organizing our Spirit Nights all year. Please mark 
your calendars now for these future dates:   

March 26 & April 23 
 

All will be held at the Valrico location.  These nights are not 
only fun, but also a help to our school financially, as Chick-
fil-A gives us 15% of the pre-tax sales.  

“Donuts with Dad” February 28 . . . 
CBCS Dads, remember to share this special time with your 
students and get your own day off to a great start!  The 
donuts are always plentiful, and there are many varieties to 
sample. Doesn’t coffee & donuts sound like a great way to 
wake up on a chilly February morning? It is such a 
fun time for your children, so please plan to come 
and bring them with you to the gym at 7:45am on 
Wed., Feb. 28.  

 

Let’s Continue To Support Our Secondary 
School Students In Fundraising Efforts 

Congratulations to 
Joshua Proctor, 

Alana Taylor, and 
Ezequiel Acevedo on 

receiving Reading 
Counts! awards,  

presented by Mrs. 
Bateman during 

Chapel. 

There are three opportuni-
ties in February to support 
our secondary school stu-
dents in their fundraising.  
We thank those of you 
who participated in the 
January Color Run.  It 
was a fun and successful 
event. Thank you to Mrs. 
Newell for organizing it 
and for supplying these 
“colorful” photos.   

(Be sure to view this newsletter in color  
on our website for the full effect!) 

 

Now … Mark your February calendar   
 for these upcoming opportunities:  

 

Fri., Feb. 2 - Breakfast Fundraiser 
   Have the secondary students prepare a  
         delicious hot breakfast for you.  Cost: $5 
                 Pancakes, Bacon, Sausage 
 

Wed., Feb. 14 -Candy grams, with a Twist 
       Candy gram     Balloon gram   Singing gram 
              They will be delivered by our Juniors.   

Cost TBD 
 
Sat., Feb. 10 - Valentine Bash  
                                5:00-8:00pm  
                Parents can stay - or drop the kids off  
                           and enjoy a  night out. 
                   $10 per child or $30 per family 

 

February is the perfect month to show kindness! It is the 
month to show our love to that special someone.  How 
are you going to show your love to them?  Perhaps a 
nice evening out to dinner, movies, flowers, candy?  
Why not think of Scrip when you’re planning?   
 

May I suggest few Scrip cards that would be a perfect 
Valentine’s Day gift?  For the ladies a Bath & Body  
Works, Starbucks, or Bed Bath & Beyond card would 
make a nice gift.  The men I’m sure would like a steak 
dinner from Longhorn or Outback.  Let’s not forget 
about our special young ones who would love a Chuck. 
E. Cheese, Game Stop, or iTunes Scrip card. 
 

Whoever it is you want to show your love to...Scrip has 
you covered!  Stop by our Scrip Store on Friday morn-
ings or by the office during the week and check out our 
Scrip inventory! 
 

We will be extending the Scrip drawings through Febru-
ary.  January was such a short month (with our being 
here only two Fridays) that we have decided to extend 
this promotion.  The first drawing is for the older stu-
dents.  The drawing will be for a $10 Starbucks and also 
for a $15 iTunes.  The younger students will be entered 
into a drawing for a $20 Toys R Us and a $10 Chuck E 
Cheese.  So for each card you purchase your child’s 
name will be entered in the drawings. We will also have 
the Treasure Box on Friday mornings for the younger 
students. 
   

   As always, think Scrip! 
                                               Mrs. Craven 

love is patient 
love is kind 

I CORINTHIANS 13:4 



     

       See the February Calendar of Events, Lunch Menu, & 
 this newsletter (in color) on our website,  www.cbcslions.com    

 

Congratulations, CBCS Basketball Teams 
And Homecoming Court! 

     Mrs. Newell & Mrs. West made sure the Homecoming Court on stage had great snacks! 

        9th  10th   11th 

Our High School Girls and Boys Basketball teams both won their Homecoming games Thursday night, Jan. 18th.   

 

Homecoming Banquet Fun 

        

Announcing Our 2018 
Homecoming King and Queen & Court … 

 

Emmanuel Feliu - King 
 

&  

Teegan Ahrens - Queen 
 

9th Grade:   Joshua Caleman & Sofia Borja 
 

10th Grade: Jaden Formont & Jordan Albright 
 

11th Grade: TJ Mascho & Aleah Rudd 


